
   
                 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:  Due to the latest Coronavirus (COVID-19) developments, 
the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Ocean Beach have 
canceled the public attendance for the Board Meeting and Public Hearing 
scheduled for Saturday, March 21, 2020, which will take place at the Village 
Office, 315 Cottage Walk, Ocean Beach, NY at 11:30 am. 
 
       Steven W. Brautigam, 
       Village Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 
Dated:  March 13, 2020 
 
 
Posted: Village Office Bulletin Board 

Inside Village Office Door 
Post Office Bulletin Board 
Village Green Bulletin Board 
Website: www.villageofoceanbeach.org 

 INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF OCEAN BEACH 
POST OFFICE BOX 457                              

OCEAN BEACH, NEW YORK 11770-0457                         
TEL: (631) 583-5940    FAX: (631) 583-7597 

www.villageofoceanbeach.org 

JAMES S. MALLOTT Mayor                                                STEVEN W.  BRAUTIGAM, Clerk/Treasurer 
MATTHEW M. BLAKE, Deputy Mayor                             KEVIN J. SCHELLING, Superintendent of Public Works 
DAWN L. HARGRAVES, Trustee 
CHRISTOPHER F. NORRIS, Trustee 
BRIAN C. POWER, Trustee 

http://www.villageofoceanbeach.org/

	PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:  Due to the latest Coronavirus (COVID-19) developments, the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Ocean Beach have canceled the public attendance for the Board Meeting and Public Hearing scheduled for Saturday, March 21,...
	INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF OCEAN BEACH

